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If this bill passed, it will take all authority away from government, business, and 

people to remove homeless camps. All public area will be covered even more than 

they are now with no way to clean things up. It will be detrimental to the environment 

and esthetics of Oregon. While I do believe there is a problem and we should work 

together to provide solutions and support to the houseless community, this is not the 

way. 


